
 

 

 

 

September 15th, 2022 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Hosts Online Event in Honor of 

Hispanic Heritage Month 

San Bernardino, CA.- In Honor of Hispanic Heritage month which begins 

September 15th until October 15th, Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. will be hosting a 

virtual event to spotlight all the wonderful Hispanic people in our community. 

In honor of this year’s national theme “Unidos: Inclusivity for a Stronger 

Nation,” Supervisor Baca, Jr. will be recognizing the contributions, influence, 

and history, culture and achievements Hispanic people have not only made 

in the Country, but specifically in the Fifth District. 

“Our County is home to one of the largest groups of Hispanic people in the 

nation. The sacrifices, hard work, and dedication they have put into making 

our county a stronger place is important to recognize and share to the 

community. Stay tuned to our social media pages as we celebrate with 

weekly Hispanic leaders, workers, businesses, and students throughout our 

Fifth District. Happy National Hispanic Heritage Month! -Supervisor Joe 

Baca, Jr.  

Visit our YouTube Channel at 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvd750ttCTL_ecfzQ9oZv2g/videoscha

nnel  to watch Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. welcome National Hispanic 

Heritage Month.  
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